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. Alex Byrne president, IFLA

IFLA and its members are delighted to come fogether in Korea, ancient
land of knowledge and culture. We look forward fo the opporiuniiies fo learn
more about Korea and to enjoy the hospitality of our hosts. At the first
Congress following the World Summit on the Information Sociely,
participants will consider our role in the information society and the ways in
which we can take advantage of the agreements reached during the Sununif
process. Through this work we will demonstrate that libraries and
information services are indeed dynanic engines for the knowledge and
mformation sociely.

1 welcome all to the World Library and Information Congress in Seord,
Repudlic of Korea, and thank the National Organising Commiitiee, the
Korean Library Assoctation and the Government of Korea jfor your warm
welcome. We will enjoy stimulating professional dialogune, intriguing
cultural experiences and friendly interaction with colleagues from across the
world.

Gunnar Sahlin  pirector, National Library of Sweden

Dear Colleagues in Korea,

Next montit we are coming fo Seonl from countries all over the world. For
us i'’s a great privilege fo meel colleagues from your country, study your
lbraries and build up new relations. I congratrulate Korea jfor hosting tie
WLIC conference 2006. We all look forward fo visit you, and we are

convinced it will be a successfil conference. See you in Seorl!

32




I 200682 TERY)

Shiomi Noboru chairman, Board of Directors, Japan Library Associationi
Congratulativas of the WLIC 2006 on the Seond foldiag.
7 Hawk thd i fmpresses, sympalfizes with e fbrarians i the world Gy
the effort of you fhud @ fard five, and expands Ui ciicle of wwily for the
international Fhrariansfep. 1 sincerely expect the suecess in WLIC 2006

Seol,

Zhan Furui eresident, Library Society of China

£ will extend my greeting and congratulalions to Korean Library
Association and Korean Librarians, the hiost of "World Library and
Fuformation Congress: 72nd IFLA General Conference and Council”. 1
believe that the conference will promote the exchange and cooperation
between the Asian librarians and the lorarians from other parls of the
wortd,

Bob McKee Executive Chairman, CiLIP{Chartered Institute of Library
and Information Professional, UK)

As a member of the Goverming Board and as chief Execulive of CILIP, {
send greelings and congratulations to the National Organising Comnitliee
and everyone involved in WLIC 2006 Seoul. We look forvward with great
anticipation o discussing the future for the world's libraries in the superd

professional and culfural environment of Seord, Korea.
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